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Samuel Ball

From: Richard Redford

Sent: 25 March 2020 08:44

To: Samuel Ball; David Gill

Subject: FW: LE5010/7P: Land At Cottage Farm - Development of 350 dwellings 

(19/00356/OUT) - Representations

Attachments: 19.12.12 LE5010-7P - Letter of Representation - Land at Cottage Farm 19_00356

_OUT.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Both, 

 

I received this representation on the application on committee a while ago however didn’t reference it in my report. 

 

I’ll do so verbally but wanted you to have a copy of their letter. 

 

Thanks 

 

Richard  

 

Richard Redford MRTPI 

Development Control Manager 

The Built Environment 

T: 0116 257 2654 

 

 

 

From: Beth Evans [mailto:Beth.Evans@dlpconsultants.co.uk]  

Sent: 12 December 2019 15:14 

To: Richard Redford 
Cc: Jane Terry 

Subject: LE5010/7P: Land At Cottage Farm - Development of 350 dwellings (19/00356/OUT) - Representations 

 

Dear Richard 

 

We refer to the above planning application submitted by Bloor Homes Ltd, currently being considered by Oadby & 

Wigston Borough Council and enclose representations on behalf of our client, Bowbridge Land Ltd. 

 

We trust the Council will take these representations into account when reviewing the proposals. Should you require 

any further information, or wish to discuss any element of this letter, please contact me, or my colleague, Jane 

Terry. 

 

Kind regards 

Beth 

 

 

Beth Evans 

Senior Planner 

DLP Planning Limited 
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1, East Circus Street 

Nottingham 

NG1 5AF 

 

Tel: 0115 896 6620 

Mob: 07918 802 751 

Beth.Evans@dlpconsultants.co.uk 

 

www.dlpconsultants.co.uk 
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Please note that the DLP Group of companies may monitor email traffic data and also the content of emails for the purposes of security. This email 
is confidential and may contain privileged information. It is intended only for use of the intended recipient. If you received it by mistake, please notify 
the author by replying to this email or telephone (01234 832 740). If you are not the intended recipient, you must not print, copy, amend, distribute 
or disclose it to anyone else or rely on the contents of this email, and you should DELETE it from your system. We make every effort to keep our 
network free from viruses, but you should check this email and any attachments for viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any virus which 
may be transferred by this email. Thank you. 
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